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Since the outbreak of the new coronavirus occurred and its effect began to grow, Laox 

Co., Ltd. (hereinafter referred to as “we”) has taken various measures including forming 

an crisis management committee and export of urgently needed products such as surgical 

masks. 

  

  As surgical masks have remained in short supply in Japan as well, Laox Dotonbori store 

handed out surgical masks to customers who were not wearing them on March 1, 2020 (Sunday) 

in an effort to keep a secure and comfortable shopping environment. 

 

We will continue to closely monitor the development of the new coronavirus outbreak and 

promptly take necessary measures in order to protect the health of both our customers and 

employees and maintain a secure and comfortable shopping environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ※Exterior of the Laox Dotonbori Store 

 

※Surgical masks that were handed out 

【Follow-up report regarding the new coronavirus outbreak】 

Laox Dotonbori store handed out surgical masks. 

≪Contact for information regarding this report≫ 

Corporate Public Relations Department, Laox Co., Ltd. TEL：03-6852-8881 


